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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

July 08, 2013 

 

 

ATTENDANCE:   Selectmen Rich Zacher, Selectmen Brian Robischeau, Selectman William Nelson, Ed 

Nason, Jessica Robischeau 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00PM 

 

A letter for the residents regarding the future of the Schoolhouse was discussed and revised among the 

Selectmen. The draft questionnaire was discussed regarding the Schoolhouse and along with different options 

which were proposed, including what the tax impact would be to all residents. The Selectmen decided that all 

properties with a building on it will get the letter and questionnaire for their opinion. Selectmen Robischeau 

will revise the letter to reflect the discussions and Selectmen Zacher will revise the questionnaire with the 

options discussed. They will be brought to the next scheduled meeting on July 15, 2013 at 6:30pm to finalize 

the draft before distribution to the Planning Board and Heritage Commission.  

 

Next, there was a brief discussion regarding the Town Cemetery. No decisions were needed.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:15pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

 

 

Jessica Robischeau 

Administrative Assistant 
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